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CAPS AND GOWNS GALORE AS PUPILS GRADUATE FROM CHILDREN’S UNIVERSITY
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More than 300 Nottinghamshire pupils have graduated from Children’s University. 

Joined by their families and carers, the pupils wore robes and motar boards for the special ceremony at Nottingham Trent University, which runs the scheme in the City and County. Graduates came from Carlton Academy,  Carlton Central Juniors, Cotgrave Candelby Lane School, Netherfield Primary School, The Manor School and The National Church of England Academy.

Children’s University aims to promote social mobility by providing exciting and innovative learning activities outside normal school hours to children aged seven to 14. 

The pupils received certificates after voluntarily taking part in a variety of activities to gain stamps in their Passport to Learning and collect points which were converted into awards at bronze, silver and gold levels.

Anne Hall, Children’s University leader at Carlton Central Juniors, said: “Children’s University is all about activities that children choose to undertake in their own time and the fun that can be had in learning new things. Our children really enjoy collecting the different stamps in their passports and at that the same time they are accessing a rich source of learning beyond the classroom.

“The possibility of a graduation ceremony held at a university is an amazing incentive to our pupils. This in turn leads to the raising of their aspirations and inspires them to really go for their goals and dreams. This was Carlton Central Junior’s first year in Children’s University and the pupils who achieved bronze level this year had a great graduation evening at Nottingham Trent University and can’t wait to carry on next year. Their achievement will also inspire other pupils to try and graduate next time around.”

Pupils from Carlton Central Juniors also commented:

Sam Cooke (10): “I really enjoyed seeing an adult university and getting to wear robes. It’s been fun going to different clubs and getting stamps.”
Jack Hallam (10): “I enjoyed the variety of clubs I could do. It was a new experience for me and if I graduate later in life this was a good practice run. The graduation was very exciting and I really enjoyed the bit where we threw our hats up into the air.”
Faith Bennett (8): “I really liked all the clubs and chess was the best! Getting my certificate at the graduation ceremony was really exciting and my Mum was really proud of me. I can’t wait to carry on next year and I’m going to try and get gold.”
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